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Hon Ken Travers; Hon Murray Criddle 

GRAHAM FARMER FREEWAY, CORPORATE OVERHEADS 

958 Hon KEN TRAVERS to the Minister for Transport: 
(1) What were the corporate overheads provided for in each of the following Graham Farmer Freeway cost 
estimates - 

(i) 1996-97 annual report of Main Roads WA - $335m; 

(ii) 1997-98 MRWA budget - $371m; 

(iii) 1998-99 MRWA budget - $407m; and 

(iv) 1999-2000 MRWA budget - $374m? 

(2) Is the cost of the Lord Street crossing included in the 1998-99 budget figure and in the 1999-2000 
budget figure? 

(3) What is the current estimated total cost of the Graham Farmer Freeway? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) (i) Nil; 

(ii) $5.9m; 

(iii) $37.6m; and 

(iv) nil. 

(2) No. 

(3) $374m. 
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